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Happy Anniversary!
ATTENTION ALL DRIVERS/CDL HOLDERS

If you have a DOT physical or a CDL coming due you must renew
30 days or more in advance. You can make an appointment to
renew your DOT Physical with the onsite nurse practitioner on

Mondays at the main office in Louisville. Louisville based drivers
may also renew at Baptistworx or Concentra. Sharonville, OH or
Newport, MI based drivers you must renew your DOT physical at

Concentra. If you need or want to use Concentra, call Paula at
2760 for authorization at a Concentra location. Morristown, TN
drivers you must renew at Health Star in Morristown or Talbott,
appointments are required. When you renew your physical, your
CDL or if you will be delayed in renewing, please notify Paula at

extension 2760.

Lionel Gates 5/10 - 4 years
James Holland 5/11 - 10 years

Mark Timmonds 5/12 - 15 years
Howard Love 5/13 - 6 years

Bob Parr 5/15 - 2 years
Corey Lewandowsky 5/18 - 2 years
Reggie Flowers 5/19 - 28 years

Deb Lopez 5/20 - 15 years
Brad Richardson 5/20 - 15 years

Luke Hayden 5/21 - 11 years
Joey Hettel 5/21 - 11 years

Richard Kemp 5/22 - 2 years
Kani Touray 5/22 - 2 years
Deb Bryant 5/22 - 2 years

Scott Majewski - 5/11
Dawn Collier - 5/13

Juanita Downs - 5/14
Malcolm Neal - 5/14

Dan Gilton - 5/15
Jeremy Johnston - 5/15

Justin Meadors - 5/16
Michael Botos - 5/17
Kevin Wilson - 5/18

Tony Kikta - 5/19
Joe Miller - 5/23

GEIL LANE DUMPSTER
Facility maintenance has noticed a large amount of junk items
being placed in the dumpster. This is taking up too much space
and not leaving enough room for trash from our facilities. We

would like to remind everyone if you put any trash in the
dumpster, it MUST be in a bag. Any cardboard boxes going in the
recycle dumpster should be broken down. Loose items and large
items such as tables, chairs, couches, etc. are NOT permitted in

the dumpsters. The gates on the dumpster enclosure are to
remain closed at all times. Thank you for your attention to this in

the future.



DAMAGE REPORTS AT CUSTOMERS
When any damage is found on a trailer at a customer, it must be reported before leaving

the facility. Failure to get a report may result in the lose of your monthly performance
bonus. If you have any questions on the reporting process, please reach out to a member

of safety.

Please make sure all trucks are locked when left unattended and at the end of your
shift. All personal items and trash should be removed as well. Under no circumstance

should you leave any keys in the trucks at any time. Thank you for your attention to this
matter and drive safe.

ATTENTION ALL DRIVERS

BATS TICKETS
The 2025 Louisville Bats season is in full swing! If you are interested in going to a game,

please contact Krista at ext. 2020 for ticket availability.

HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND AND DRIVE SAFE! -
BASIL


